Reduced-Fare OMNY cards are here!
Introducing the Reduced-Fare OMNY Card – your ticket to convenient, affordable transportation
across New York City! Read on to learn more about switching over to OMNY and register for
our webinar on all things Reduced-Fare OMNY on December 20. 
If you currently have a Reduced-Fare MetroCard, you can expect to automatically receive a new
Reduced-Fare OMNY Card in the mail in December or January. 

Once you have received your new card, you can add value and tap to pay half price anytime at:

 Subway turnstiles
 Local, limited, or Select buses
 Off-peak express buses
 Staten Island Railway
 Hudson Rail Link
 Roosevelt Island Tram

Your new Reduced-Fare OMNY card has the same benefits as a MetroCard: You get the
same free subway-to-bus and bus-to-bus transfers as before, and you can refill it at
OMNY card vending machines in subway stations.
There are also new benefits:
 Earn free rides when you ride a lot: Tap the same card for 12 rides within seven days and
any additional rides within the seven days are automatically free. That means you won’t
spend more than $17 in a week. (Note: taps on express buses and AirTrain JFK don&#39;t
count toward free rides.)
 Add value to your card online or set your card to refill automatically with a free, optional
OMNY account. Your account also lets you see how close you are to earning free weekly
rides. Visit omny.info to set up an account and link your card.
Your Reduced-Fare MetroCard will work until the expiration date printed on the back. We
recommend you continue swiping to use up any remaining value on your MetroCard, and then
start tapping with your OMNY card. Check out this video to learn more about the Reduced-Fare
OMNY card.
If you are not enrolled in the MTA’s Reduced-Fare program or have previously used a temporary
Reduced-Fare MetroCard, we encourage you to sign up today! You can apply in person at our
Customer Service Center at 3 Stone St in Lower Manhattan or by mail. Visit our website to learn
more about how to apply.
You can also register to join our public webinar on Friday, December 20 at 10 a.m. to learn more
about new Reduced-Fare OMNY cards.
If you have questions about your card, call OMNY customer service at 877-789-6669 from 8
a.m. to 8 p.m. on weekdays, or from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on weekends.
